
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill, 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 6:28:39 PM

To all whom it may concern.
 
I am writing to implore you to retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof
of identity before exercising their right to vote.   This is surely one of those measures
which enhances the integrity of our system.
 
I am very concerned that anyone with the responsibility of enacting our laws, should
propose the cancellation of such a common-sense requirement, which clearly helps to
minimise the possibility of voter fraud.
 
Yours faithfully,
Mrs. Shirley A. Jones.
 
 

Kearneys Spring,
Queensland 4350.
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